Dear Local Business Owner,

 
It has been amazing to see the UNC community come together over the past week in an effort to support the victims of Hurricane Katrina. We have admitted students to our campus that have been closed out of their Universities in New Orleans. We have coordinated efforts among students, faculty, and staff in order to provide aid through the most effective means possible. We are now mobilizing a collaborative effort to help those affected by this disaster rebuild their lives.
Student Organizations across campus have driven attempts to raise funds and collect needed goods to supply to our neighbors in Louisiana, Mississippi, and Alabama. It is in this spirit of community support that I ask your assistance in contributing to our cause. 
One extremely effective outlet for students to raise money for these hurricane victims is through your cooperation in a Chapel Hill bar night. We would like to publicize “A Bar Night for the Big Easy” and bring students out to support our fundraising efforts through this event.
We’re asking for a $5 cover charge and any percentage of the night’s profits you feel you can donate.
Thank you for your consideration of this request.








Sincerely,








Seth Dearmin








Student Body President








UNC Chapel Hill

